Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2015 8:44 AM

To: ‘Dennis Dettloff'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Cc: ed.c.ralston@p66.com; Chris Martin (cmartin@platinum-energy.net)
(cmartin@platinum-energy.net)

Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000356, BP #11117, 7210 Bancroft Avenue, Oakland, CA
94605

Dennis,

Re your extension request for the subject site for the submittal date for the Soil and Groundwater Investigation Report
to July 24, 2015 is approved.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Dennis Dettloff [mailto:Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 10:23 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Cc: ed.c.ralston@p66.com; Chris Martin (cmartin@platinum-energy.net) (cmartin@platinum-energy.net)
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000356, BP #11117, 7210 Bancroft Avenue, Oakland, CA 94605

Keith:

In the letter that you sent out for the above referenced location on March 5, 2015, you requested that a Soil and
Groundwater Investigation Report be submitted to your office by June 26, 2015. As | indicated during our meeting
yesterday, and as | am sure you are aware, this is our busy time of the year with field work, including site investigation
work and groundwater sampling. Due to this my staff is currently out in the field and unable to complete the Soil and
Groundwater Investigation Report as you requested. Therefore, | would like to respectfully request that this report be
submitted to your office on or before July 24, 2015. | appreciate you consideration on this matter. Don’t hesitate to
contact me if you have any questions.

Regards,
Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.|Senior Project Manager| Antea Group
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